
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — The Calgary Board of Education has been advised of two cases of 
measles at our schools. One is at Sherwood School and the other is at Henry Wise 
Wood High School.  
 
Alberta Health Services (AHS) has completed the necessary follow-up for both cases, 
cross referencing complete staff and student lists with records of immunity. Staff and 
families of students for whom AHS did not have record of immunity, have been 
contacted by AHS, to discuss.     
 
The Calgary Board of Education has developed plans to support students so they can 
continue to progress through their studies during the time some students may need to 
be absent from school. Information for students and their families is available on the 
Sherwood School and Henry Wise Wood High School web pages.  
 
We understand the concern and inconvenience that absence can cause our students 
and their families. We are continuing to work closely with AHS to ensure the safety and 
well-being of our all our students, teachers and staff.  
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http://schools.cbe.ab.ca/b632/
http://schools.cbe.ab.ca/b836/

